Shaiken, Benjamin

From:

AARP <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> on behalf of Anna Zujko

<aarpwebact@action.aarp.org>

Sent:

Friday, February 20, 2015 8:23 AM

To:

ETTestimony

Subject:

Testimony in favor of SB 573, banning variable rate electric contracts!

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Feb 20, 2015

CT General Assembly Energy and Technology Committee Committee Members CT

Dear CT General Assembly Energy and Technology Committee Members,

I'm writing to voice my support for Senate Bill 573, An Act Concerning Variable Electric Rates. We need to protect electric consumers in Connecticut by banning variable rate contracts.

Predatory variable electric contracts are a bad deal for consumers like me. All of the risks are born by the customer, not the third party suppliers. In fact, suppliers can raise variable rates from month to month by 25% without notice. Additionally if I cancel my contract early i am subject to penalty, and the same does not hold true for the suppliers.

Electricity is not a luxury; it is a necessity for my health and safety. Please support Senate Bill 573.

Sincerely,

Ms. Anna Zujko 201 Beechwood Rd West Hartford, CT 06107-3658 (860) 561-4594